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Weekly News – 29th March 2018  
 

Year 4 
 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

First of all, thank you very much for your support and all your 
kind comments about our performances this week. The 
children have worked very hard and I think they have done us 
proud! We would all like to say a massive ‘well done’ to every 
child involved. 

After the holiday, we will have our Science & DT Day. This will 
involve the children using the electrical knowledge they 
learned last term as well as their design skills. We need those 
shoe boxes you have put aside for us, please send one in with 
your child by Thursday 19th April. Thanks. 

Happy Easter! 

Year 4 Team P 

Homework: 

Times Tables / Spelling / Reading 

The holidays are a great opportunity to share a book with your 
child. Why not visit your local library and choose one from the 100 
Book Challenge list, which we sent home last week? 

If you are going away during the holidays (or even if you stay at 
home), encourage your child to write a postcard for the class and 
send it to the school for us to share in the first week back. 

For times tables, little and often works best! Please keep practising 
these for a short time every day. Don’t forget the division facts! 

We will be having a bit of a revision spelling test in the first week 
back, so have a look back through some of those tricky words 
from Spring Term. 

 

Date Reminders 

Science/DT Day: 

Friday 20th April  

Swimming starts: 

wc 23/4/18 

(see separate letter) 

  Announcements 

Please send in a shoebox 
after the Easter holiday. 
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